From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Linford, Tera

Subject: FW: LLLT License

Date: Friday, April 16, 2021 10:58:00 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: Paul Michel [mailto:paulmichelsea@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 10:54 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: LLLT License

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts Network. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the email, and know the content is
safe. If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT
DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

I encourage you to maintain and expand practice areas for LLLTs in Washington. They perform critical work for an
underrepresented segment of the population. As a member of the legal profession I am well aware of the
tremendous costs for an individual of engaging an attorney. Too many citizens are shut out of the legal process
because they cannot pay the exorbitant fees that have becoming commonplace in private practice. LLLTs offer an
equitable and workable alternative.

Sincerely,
Paul Michel

19541 Stone Ave. N.
Shoreline, WA 98133
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